FIRST DAY CALLING

 ‘First Day Calling’ is important because school absence and safeguarding are closely linked. This practice not only encourages good attendance it also helps to monitor a pupil’s wellbeing and is an alert to their safety.


Morning registers/attendance data received
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Morning registers close at 9.05. The process of monitoring daily attendance starts at 9.05.





The office staff will text parents/carers of absent children by 9.30am. If no response is received within 30 minutes, the office staff will start phoning all contacts provided in order of priority according to SIMs (School Information Management system). 








Response is appropriate i.e. reasons for absence acceptable. Reasons noted and class teacher/tutor informed.





The School’s Attendance Lead and the EWO (Education Welfare Officer) may be informed if a child’s attendance is being monitored.





The School’s Safeguarding Lead (Mrs Belding or Mrs Yarranton) is informed as soon as possible. 








Response is inappropriate or causes concern for the welfare of the child or school is unable to make contact





Social Care will be contacted if pupil has a Child Protection Plan or is known to have an allocated social worker, or is deemed at risk.
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